
 

Memorandum                    

DATE: June 28, 2013  

 

TO: Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors   

 

FROM: Herman Parker, (805) 568-2467 

 Director, Community Services Department 

   

SUBJECT:  $1,642,234 HOME Loan for Pescadero Lofts Affordable Housing Project 

===================================================================== 
 

Staff is requesting a continuance from the July 2, 2013 hearing to the July 9, 2013 hearing. Staff 

therefore recommends that your Board continue the hearing for the HOME Loan for Pescadero Lofts 

Affordable Housing Project to July 9, 2013. 

 


